OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20301

.6 MAY 19/%

In reply refer to:
INTERNATIONAL SECURITY APFAIRS 1-4317/76

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE

SUBJECT: Visltt of Danish MOD Mdller to the US

As you know, Danish MOD Mdller has been discussing with Admiral Kidd,
SACLANT, a visit to the US during the last half of July.

The ‘attached letter to MOD M#ller, for your signature, would confirm

your desire to meet with him during his visit and authorize DoD.
transportation for him within the US.

The itinerary Mgller has discussed with Kidd includes time in Washington
and Norfolk; visits to Danish (student) personnel at Redstone Arsenal,
Ala.; Vance AFB, Okla.; Holloman AFB, N.M.; Fort Bliss, Texas; Williams
AFB, Ariz.; and a day in Los Angeles.

When a firmer schedule has been arranged, we will propose a specific
time for you to meet.with Mdller, perhaps including luncheon.

We would anticipate arranging other meetings for Mgller at the Pentagon

as well. He would also be amenable to our altering his proposed itinerary
to include other DoD facilities of Danish interest, such as Wright-Patterson
AFB to discuss the F-16.

Recommend you sign the attached letter. We will then designate one of the
Services as Executive Agent to work with SACLANT in making arrangements
for the visit.
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